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Fall/Winter 2024  

C Dock 2/1/2024 

Fall is in the air which means that Winter isn’t far off. And of 

course with Winter coming, it is a good time to start prepar-

ing for it. 

 

Winter brings with it an increased threat of fires in marinas. 

One simple way to decrease the threat is to make sure that 

your shore power cords are clean and in good working or-

der. Check your connections for corrosion, and check the 

cord itself for wear/weathering of the outer material. 

 

Beginning in late Fall, the winds can become much strong-

er. I highly recommend using your heavy lines and spring 

lines to secure your boat if it is in the Marina to prevent it 

from breaking loose. 

 

With the change of seasons comes a seasonal departure of 

folks within the Marina. To them I say a fond farewell and 

look forward to seeing you in 2025. 

 

It is a pleasure getting to meet everyone in the Marina. We 

have had a good amount of new faces added this year, and I 

am always happy to see folks making new friends and en-

joying this unique slice of our country. 

 

             Thank you all! 

 

Sincerely, 

Your Harbormaster 

A huge “Thank You’ to Ted and Don for their 

help getting this dead vessel to the launch ramp 

for the owner to pull it out for repairs. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marina Committee 

MEETINGS ARE NOW THE 

FOURTH TUESDAY OF 

EACH MONTH AT 2 PM. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

9/24 

10/22 

11/26 

 

 

The above image is a very good article about Winterizing your boat. Whether 

you are new to this, or are a seasoned vet of Winters past, there is some very 

useful information and some great reminders for Winterizing your engine and 

other boat systems. 

The full article can be found here:  

https://www.discoverboating.com/ownership/storage/winterizing 


